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20th May 2025 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
 

YEAR 7 PARENTS’ EVENING – THURSDAY 12th June  
 
Now that your daughter has completed three terms of Year 7 at Newlands, we would like to invite you to a 
face to face Parent/Teacher evening on: 
 

THURSDAY 12th JUNE - FROM 4.00pm – 7.00pm 
 

This will be an opportunity for staff to discuss your daughter’s progress with you and raise any concerns or 
issues.  Mr Standen, Head of Year 7, and Mrs Nuttycombe, Assistant Headteacher and Senior Link to Year 
7, will also be available.  Your daughter should make appointments directly with her subject teachers.   
 
If you would like to see Mr Standen at Parents’ Evening, please ask your daughter to contact him to make an 
appointment.  
 
Please click on the following link https://forms.office.com/e/vbfTZbVhze to confirm you will be attending, by 
Monday 9th June. 

 
We are really looking forward to seeing you at this important event and we hope everyone is able to attend. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Jo Capon 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children 

and young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this 

commitment. 
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